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The Foundation for Tulsa Schools remains focused on its mission to build a
petter community through the support of Tulsa Public Schools. We are
disappointed a former TPS employee is alleged to have abused his position of
trust by unlawfully diverting funds intended to benefit students and educators-
We support the efforts of law enforcement officials to investigate and hold
accountable any person responsible for misappropriating these funds.

We also support the actions taken by Tulsa Public Schools to address the
situation and mitigate any impact to the students and programs our donors
support. Let there be no doubt the Foundation for Tulsa Schools will continue
to support the district, teachers, and students to make sure all have the
necessary resources to succeed.



